
Growing roses but not sure how to prune?  
On Sunday 21st July between 10am and 12 noon, the Wandong -  
Heathcote Junction Community Group with Diana and Graeme  
Sargeant of Silkie Roses Clonbinane will be at the Wandong  
Memorial Park (opposite Wandong Plaza) to provide the community,  
young and old, advice on how to prune roses. Bring your own  
secateurs or we can assist. A free BBQ follows and get  
some garden giveaways for kids. No prior knowledge  
is required and you will be guided step by step through  
the pruning process including looking after your  
secateurs. For further information call Allen Hall  
on 0413 832 411. See you there. 

 


